BOARD BRIEFS
MAY 23, 2017

The following information contains highlights from the May 23, 2017 Readington Board of Education
meeting. For complete minutes from this meeting, please check the district website on or about June
28, 2017.

Superintendent’s Report
The 2016-2017 district retirees and Governor’s Educator Award honorees were recognized.

Finance/Facilities

+ Various appointments were approved for the 2017-2018 school year.

+ Employee insurance benefits with AmeriHealth and Horizon Dental were approved for renewal for the
2017-2018 school year.

¢ The food services contract with Maschio’s Food Service was approved for renewal for the 2017-2018
school year.

+ A required student lunch price increase from $2.75 to $2.85 for the 2017-2018 school year was approved.

+ The schedule for requisition of taxes from Readington Township was approved for the 2017-2018 school
year.

+ Educational/medical professional services providers were approved for the 2017-2018 school year.

Education/Technology
Honorarium payments for the May 26, 2017 In-Service Day presenters were approved.

Personnel

+ The appointments of Mary Coyle and Jose Fernandez as technology summer support staff were approved.

¢ The retirement of Dianna Barkman (RMS Special Education teacher) was acknowledged with appreciation
for her years of service.

+ Appointments of clerical aides, custodians, secretaries, maintenance mechanics, technology staff, una-
ligned, administrators, confidential secretaries, bus drivers, bus aide, and cafeteria aide were approved for
the 2017-2018 school year.

+ Teachers were appointed for summer curriculum work and for facilitating workshops at the May 26, 2017
In-Service Day.

+ The following appointments were approved for the 2017-2018 school year: Daniela DeFranco (TBS Spe-
cial Education Teacher); Barbara Pauley (HBS Guidance Counselor); Julie Curcio (RMS Special Education
Teacher); and Diane Goodliffe (RMS Special Education Teacher).

¢ Charles Keri was approved as a District Custodian, effective May 22, 2017.

Communication
+ Two bylaws, four policies and six regulations were approved for second reading and adopted.
+ Eight policies and four regulations were approved for first reading.
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The next Board of Education meeting is scheduled for June 13, 2017 at 7:30 PM in the Board meeting room
at Holland Brook School. Please review the agenda that will be posted on Friday, June 9, 2017 and consider
attending.



